
Recruiting Director
Byrne Wallace Ireland
D02 DK18
Ireland

To whom it may concern,

I am a recent graduate of the Corporate Law programme in NUI Galway, and am seeking a training contract in Byrne Wallace for 2022. As a Galway native currently working on a remote basis in Barcelona (in a bid to learn Spanish), I am eager to return home to Ireland within the next year, and am thus seeking a traineeship in Dublin. 

I am interested in Byrne Wallace because of its vast range of practice areas, in particular its expertise in Banking and Finance. Banking Law was the module I found to be the most alluring during my undergraduate years, and was disappointed there were no related modules available. I have spent time in a personal capacity learning more about Banking and Finance and its close interrelation with the law, and speak regularly with my uncle who is a banking CHRO about my interests in his field. Although I would be eager to delve into all practice areas in your firm throughout the tenure of my traineeship, this is one area I would be excited to further familiarise myself with. 

Although I have limited legal experience to date, I look to this as an advantage as I feel I can be moulded into the trainee and solicitor that best fit Byrne Wallace. I urge you to take a chance on someone who's results perhaps aren't the highest you will come across in these applications, or who's ‘legal work experience' section wasn't quite as full. I am confident that my determination will enable me to make a positive contribution to your firm as a whole and to your clients.  I look forward to hearing form you soon.

Sincerely,
Sadhbh Kelly Grealy



